MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL
F.0. Box 1778
El Granada, CA. 94018
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Honorable Board of Supervisors ﬁ/\qrao
San Mateo County

Hall of Justice and Records

Redwood City, CA. 94063

Dear Supervisor:

We would like to update our activities concerning the
Frinceton Rezoning proposal now before the Board of
Supervisors.

Since our letter to the Board dated February 5, 1990
members of the Steering Committee of the MidCoast Community
Council have discussed the proposal in detail with members
of the Princeton Citizens Advisory Committee. The MidCoast
Community Council also presented a public informational
meeting on April 12, 1990 with the participation of the
Frinceton Citizens Advisory Committee, at which the pros
and cons of the plan were discussed. At this public
mesting the Council stated that the MidCeoast Community
Council neither approves nor disapproves of the rezoning
plan.

Thank you for holding the forthcoming Board of Supervisors
meeting on April 24, 1990 on the Coastside during evening
hours so that there may be maximum community input.

Sincerely,
Nancy Hansen

Chair, Steering Committee
MidCoast Community Council

Y



